
Nursery Newsletter – WC: 23rd June 2025.
A great fourth week back, over half way through our final term! This week, we 

have been enjoying reading the story ‘Baby Goes to Market’ by Atinuke. We 

have enjoyed learning about how in different countries, people get their food in 

different ways. Sometimes, families have to travel for a really long time and they 

can’t quickly go to the shop if they need something urgently. We have been 

printing using different fruit and vegetables, looking at the different patterns that 

are made in the paint and we have used the playdough to create our favourite 

foods. For our Maths learning this week, we have recapped 2D Shapes, their 

names and used 3 key words – vertcies, sides and faces. On your walk or drive 

home, can you spot any 2D shapes with your Grown-Ups?

Nursery Phonics:

Can you show your grown-ups 
these sounds you have learnt 

this week?

Song of the Week:

Scan here to 
listen to a bedtime 

story! 

Link to the Story: 

https://tinyurl.co

m/3n8w7zch

Some activities you could try at home with your 
child this week:

• Practice putting on your coat.
• Read a book in a funny place for example under 

a table.
• Count as you walk down and up the stairs.

https://tinyurl.com/ua3mpy74

https://tinyurl.com

/46pjxzhm
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